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Minutes of the Special Working Group Meeting

23 June 2015, New Inn, Huby, 7.30 pm

Present:

Kathryn Wallis, Terry Wolf, Sally-Jane Fell, Betti Tyson, Gary Dunning, David Gluck from Ruralis in attendance
Apologies
Rachel Marshall, Roger Teare, Richard Todd
Declaration of interests
None

1. Minutes of last 2 meetings

As the numbers were low at the start of the meeting, the group agreed to defer consideration of minutes of the last two meetings until the next meeting.

2. Ruralis Consultancy: introductions and working plan
David gave a bit of background to Ruralis and their collective experience of working with rural communities on planning issues. We shared some of the history of the neighbourhood planning process in Huby and we identified key elements/pieces of evidence already produced which will inform the plan. The implications for the HNP of the decision of the Planning Inspector to turn down the two planning appeals were also discussed.
Ruralis will work with us to take the policy intentions and turn them into robust policy statements, working through the VOIP methodology – vision, objective, policies, evidence. This will give confidence that we have the sufficient evidence to back up the proposed policies; should the evidence not be good enough, they can suggest ways of gathering the additional evidence. They can draw on policies from successful plans addressing similar issues as a starting point. They will also liaise with Andrew McCormack at HDC to ensure that we have any necessary input from the council.
We agreed that the proposed timescales, although tight, were achievable. David to brief his team and then look to start work within the next week. We will aim to meet towards the end of July or early August when Ruralis should have a clearer picture of what we have/is still needed. 
Actions:

· Terry to send the profile, the draft consultation statement (when updated) and any other key documents David requests.
· Terry to ask Rachel to check the website as the latest minutes publicly available appear to be from December.

· Terry to ask Richard to send the comments from the last consultation round asap.

· David to contact Andrew McCormack from HDC to open up a dialogue.
Next meeting: 
Terry to circulate possible dates end July/early August to get a date set.
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